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Dear James Remmington, 

 

URGENT:  

 

We put in an objection to the removal of this tree in the garden next door and although you have not given 

permission to cut the tree down, you have given permission for the crown to be trimmed and a branch 

removed. This branch is a healthy branch and removing it will remove about a third of the tree, leaving 

about 30ft of bare trunk. 

 

If the tree was worth preserving, removing this branch will dramatically change the way it looks.  

 

The main problem that our neighbour has with the tree is that pigeons sit in it and they on her patio.  

 

The tree surgeons are here right now and we would like to stop the removal of this part of the tree. 

 

Regards  

 

Paul Hodgson 

 

 

 

  


